
 

Birchgrove Park Fence Replacement 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
5 November 2021 – 15 January 2022 

Construction is scheduled to occur from 5 
November 2021 and anticipate to complete 
in mid-January 2022, weather permitting.   

Construction work includes removal of 
existing fence and replacement with new 
fence, repairs to concrete paving and 
making good of any damaged turf. 

Work zone will be the immediate fencing 
area. The Park will be open for public use 
during the construction.  

Council thanks residents for their patience 
during the construction period. 

Enquiries: Call Sandra Chin on 02 9392 5007 
or email sandra.chin@innerwest.nsw.gov.au . 


